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We need to have clear accountability in our elections. While mail in voting might be 

easy, it completely disenfranchises voters intent, with no chain of custody, no 

accountability in the voter rolls, and a motor voter registration system that is ripe with 

fraud and data security issues, we must return to in person voting. While this bill must 

be passed by our elected representatives, it is really a question for what the people of 

Oregon want. It is incumbent upon this legislature to pass this bill and send it to the 

voters so that their voices may be heard. Anything less would be a totalitarian power 

grab over voters rights. 


